
JOIN US!

VIRTUAL
ALUMNI WEEKEND 2020

SEPTEMBER 25-26



DEAN’S MESSAGE
Welcome classmates, friends and fellow alumni. While I regret that this message  
can’t be made with a handshake or a hug, I’m honored to know I’m among 
good company that understands how important the format change to this year’s 
event is. In fact, if 2020 has taught me anything, it’s that I’ve never felt closer to 
friends and family as I have during this time when so many of us are physically 
apart. In a way, that’s always been the strength for Mountaineers – we know that 
wherever our lives or travels take us, our WVU family is connected. So, I hope 
you’ll enjoy the festivities we have outlined for you in this memorable Alumni 
Weekend. Stay healthy. Stay safe. Stay cheering on your fellow Mountaineers.

Clay B. Marsh, MD, 1985
Vice President and Executive Dean, WVU Health Sciences
Dean, WVU School of Medicine

GENERAL INFORMATION
REGISTRATION
Pre-registration is requested online and registrants will be acknowledged. Please 
visit medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/alumni, click on “Alumni Weekend” and select the 
registration form. Participants will receive a special memento.

CLASS REUNIONS
Celebrating reunions are all Two-year School graduates (1943-1960) and the 
classes of 1965, 1970, 1975, 1980, 1985, 1990, 1995, 2000, 2005, 2010 and 
2015. After the general program, there will be seperate breakout rooms where 
classmates can visit to catch up, share stories and memories.

DEAR ALUMNI, COLLEAGUES AND FRIENDS:

During these unprecedented times, we will not be able to meet in person for 
Alumni Weekend. However, we will be able to meet via ZOOM and we look 
forward to seeing each of you!

Please join us in your favorite gold and blue attire for a fun evening of renewing 
old friendships with former classmates and catching up on info from your Alma 
Mater right here in Mountaineer Country.

Registrants will receive Zoom link via confirmation.



DISTINGUISHED ALUMNUS

Peter M. Murray, MD, professor and 
chair of the Department of Orthopedic 
Surgery at Mayo Clinic in Florida, specializes 
in hand surgery and microsurgery, with a 
special interest in surgical reconstruction of 
peripheral nerve injuries, including brachial 
plexus reconstruction.

A native of Parkersburg, West Virginia, 
Dr. Murray earned a bachelor’s degree in 
chemistry and graduated magna cum laude 
from West Virginia University and completed 
his Doctor of Medicine degree in 1985. He 
completed his orthopedic surgery training at 
the University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics 

in Iowa City, Iowa, followed by a fellowship in hand and microsurgery at Mayo 
Clinic, Rochester, Minnesota.

Dr. Murray is a distinguished graduate of the United States Air Force ROTC 
program at WVU and served on active duty, rising to the rank of Lt. Colonel. He 
was deployed in support of the Operation Desert Storm campaign in 1991 and 
received the USAF Meritorious Service Medal and the USAF Commendation 
Medal.

Dr. Murray is past president of the American Board of Orthopedic Surgery 
(ABOS) and is currently a senior director for the ABO, chairing the Combined 
Committee on Surgery of the Hand. He is past president of the American 
Association for Hand Surgery, and currently chairs the Orthopedic Surgery 
Residency Review Committee (RRC) for the Accreditation Council for Graduate 
Medical Education (ACGME).

He has authored more than 125 scientific publications and three books. He 
lectures internationally on hand surgery and has been a visiting professor at 
18 United States institutions. He received the “Healthcare Hero Award” by the 
Jacksonville Business Journal and has received Jacksonville’s “Top Doctor” 
award numerous times.



QUESTIONS?
304-293-5110 or dthrockmorton@hsc.wvu.edu

Friday, September 25

7:00 PM		 WELCOME
			   Norman D. Ferrari III, MD 1982
			   President, School of Medicine Alumni Association
			   Vice Dean, Education and Academic Affairs

			   GREETINGS FROM FACULTY AND STAFF
			   Clay B. Marsh, MD 1985
			   Vice President and Executive Dean, WVU Health Sciences
			   Dean, School of Medicine

			   DISTINGUISHED ALUMNUS AWARD PRESENTATION
			   Charles A. Moore, MD 1984
			   Chair, Distinguished Alumnus Committee

			   THANK YOU FROM THE STUDENTS
			   Mia Antinone, MS-II

			   CLOSING REMARKS
			   Lynda B. Nine, Executive Director Alumni Affairs

8:00 PM		 CLASS REUNION BREAKOUT ROOMS
			 

Saturday, September 26

9:00 AM		 ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING (ASSOCIATION MEMBERS)
			   Summary of discussions from the Executive Council meeting on 		
			   August 21, 2020.
				    Registrants will receive Zoom link via confirmation.

Take the tour of our Sim Center at your convenience: steps.wvu.edu/about

PROGRAM AND SCHEDULE

WVU is an EEO/Affirmative Action Employer -- Minority/Female/Disability/Veteran


